

In Reply Refer to:

I.A.2 (4770)

June 14, 2016

United States Department of the Interior NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

PETERSBURG NATIONAL BATTLEFIELD 1539 Hickory Hill Road Petersburg, Virginia 23803-4721



Thomas E. Shifflett
Special Projects Manager
Federal Highway Administration
Eastern Federal Lands Highway Division
21400 Ridgetop Circle
Sterling, VA 20166

Dear Mr. Shifflett,

Petersburg National Battlefield staff has reviewed the Lee Avenue Gate-Plans for Public Review. We find that there will be no negative impacts on the park. There will be a beneficial impact on the park in that Fort Lee traffic will enter and exit the post more smoothly and have less impact on visitors and staff travelling to the park.

Please call me at (804) 732-0171 x104 if you have any questions about our response, or if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely L. Skule

Julia L. Steele

Chief, Resource Management